     Murrieta Valley Unified School District


Special Education Parent Advisory Committee
Presentation on:
“Special Needs Conservatorship”
Conservatorship of a Child with Disabilities and Other Related Legal Issues. For Families with Children with Special Needs.
Presenters:
Robert Galliano, Esq. & Michelle Rucker, Reg. Rep./Insur. Agent
At this meeting MVUSD's Special Ed staff & SEPAC Co-Chairs will be on hand to answer your most vital questions!
There will also be copies of some great resources to take home with you. Hope to see you there!

Date:  Monday, February 3, 2014
Time:  6:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Location:  Buchanan Elementary – MPR

40121 Torrey Pines Rd.
If you have any pertinent questions you would like answered at this meeting, please submit them via email to mforney@murrieta.k12.ca.us.  We will make every attempt to answer your questions at this meeting.  If we are unable to answer your question, someone from our special education department will get back to you as soon as possible.  

* In accordance with the Americans Disabilities Act, if you are in need of special accommodations   to participate, please contact us at least 48 hours in advance.

Childcare will be provided for children 3+ years and potty-trained 
($1.00 donation per child).  Please RSVP for childcare three (3) business days prior to the meeting to Melanee L. Collins-Forney 
at (951) 696-1600 x1061 or mforney@murrieta.k12.ca.us
*Please note that dates & topics are subject to change.  For additional SEPAC information visit our website at http://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us.  
